
 

Bortesi Global Logistic Pty Ltd 
Suite 26, 456 St. Kilda Road 

3004, Melbourne VIC 
Australia 

 
 
 
 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We inform you that starting from the week 24 the Nemo Service Europe to Australia provided by 
CMA CGM / MSC will no longer stop at Genoa Port (Italy). 
 

The last departure will be MSC RACHELE MA021A ETA 05th June 2020. 
 
La Spezia Port (Italy) will remain active and able to manage all the containers intended to Genoa Port 
for the Nemo Direct Service out of Italy. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Should you need any specific information, we will be glad to assist you. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Best Regards 

 
P:   +61 3 7012 2080 

M and Whatsapp: +61 452 586 726 
E: australia@tsibortesi.com 
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